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Top DEP Stories 
   
ABC27: Pennsylvania counties receive $12.2M for Chesapeake Bay Watershed restoration 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-counties-receive-12-2m-for-chesapeake-bay-
watershed-restoration/ 
 
Penn Capital Star: Pa. awards more than $12 million in Chesapeake Bay cleanup grants to counties 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/government-politics/pa-awards-more-than-12m-in-chesapeake-bay-
cleanup-grants-to-counties/ 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. awards more than $12 million in Chesapeake Bay cleanup grants to counties 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pa-awards-more-than-12m-in-chesapeake-bay-cleanup-
grants-to-counties/article_f775ca70-8645-5cc6-8369-7b063ccb9060.html 
 
Successful Farming: Pa. awards more than $12 million in Chesapeake Bay cleanup grants to counties 
https://www.agriculture.com/news/business/pennsylvania-awards-more-than-12m-in-chesapeake-bay-
cleanup-grants-to-counties 
 
Tribune Democrat: Cambria County gets state funding for Chesapeake Bay watershed cleanup 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-county-gets-state-funding-for-chesapeake-bay-watershed-
cleanup/article_899211d4-7bf7-11ed-b04f-23cccd2ce903.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County gets $105,000 to restore Chesapeake Bay Watershed 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/12/14/berks-gets-grant-to-restore-chesapeake-bay-watershed/ 
 
Courier Express:  DEP awards $12.2M to support counties' progress in restoring Chesapeake Bay 
watershed 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/dep-awards-12-2m-to-support-counties-progress-in-
restoring-chesapeake-bay-watershed/article_e6261246-7be4-11ed-a094-530e467bdb29.html 
 
Lockhaven Express: DEP awards funds to restore Chesapeake Bay watershed 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/12/dep-awards-funds-to-restore-chesapeake-bay-
watershed/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: DEP awards $12.2 million for waterway restoration 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dep-awards-12-2-million-for-waterway-
restoration/article_c17684e6-7bce-11ed-b335-77c26e4fd9d2.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP issues notice of violation over Shell plant's air emissions 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/14/shell-plastics-plant-pennsylvania-
environmental.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Shell Receives Notice of Violation For Potter Twp. Cracker Plant 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/shell-receives-notice-of-violation-for-potter-twp-cracker-plant/ 
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Tribune-Democrat: Cambria County gets state funding for Chesapeake Bay watershed cleanup 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-county-gets-state-funding-for-chesapeake-bay-watershed-
cleanup/article_899211d4-7bf7-11ed-b04f-23cccd2ce903.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Regulators say Shell exceeded emissions cap during cracker plant startup 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/environment/2022/12/15/regulators-shell-exceeded-
emissions-cap-during-cracker-plant-startup-beaver-county/69729655007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Shell's flaring at Beaver County cracker plant pushed company over air permit limits, data 
shows 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/12/14/shell-s-flaring-dep-voc-emissions-
air-permit-violation/stories/202212140112  
 
New Castle News: DEP: Opening of Shell's western Pa. 'cracker' caused pollutants to spike 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/cnhi_network/dep-opening-of-shells-western-pa-cracker-caused-
pollutants-to-spike/article_fd2ca646-3f3e-50ad-b55f-a5d7f3e3bc55.html  
 
The Record (Clinton County): Pa. awards more than $12M in Chesapeake Bay cleanup grants to counties, 
including Clinton 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/89857 
 
Lock Haven Express: DEP awards funds to restore Chesapeake Bay watershed 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/12/dep-awards-funds-to-restore-chesapeake-bay-
watershed/  
 
Renovo Record: Pa. awards more than $12M in Chesapeake Bay cleanup grants to counties, including 
Clinton 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/89857  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: DEP awards $12.2 million for waterway restoration 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dep-awards-12-2-million-for-waterway-
restoration/article_c17684e6-7bce-11ed-b335-77c26e4fd9d2.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DEP awards $12.2M to support counties’ progress in restoring Chesapeake Bay 
watershed 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/dep-awards-12-2m-to-support-counties-progress-in-
restoring-chesapeake-bay-watershed/article_e6261246-7be4-11ed-a094-530e467bdb29.html  
 
Mentions   
 
Standard Speaker:  Hearing on Hawbaker Asphalt Plant to continue in Butler Twp. on Dec. 29th 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hearing-on-hawbaker-asphalt-plant-to-continue-in-butler-
twp-dec-29/article_afb499f8-e61e-5cd4-a8c4-16b474c2639b.html 
 
Allegheny Front: PA. NATURAL GAS PRICES RISE AS PRODUCTION FALLS, REPORT SAYS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-natural-gas-prices-rise-as-production-falls-report-says/  
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Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Demolition to begin this week on Corbet Street building in Tarentum 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/demolition-to-begin-this-week-on-corbet-street-
building-in-tarentum/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: A carbon tax that goes to every American 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/12/15/a-carbon-tax-that-goes-to-every-
american/stories/202212150038  
 
Centre Daily Times: COP15 Should Address Indigenous Land Rights (Opinion) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article270037542.html   
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Department of Conservation and Natural Resources finalizes e-bike guidance for bicycle 
trails at state parks 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/department-of-conservation-and-natural-resources-finalizes-e-bike-
guidance-for-bicycle-trails-at-state/article_c493582a-7bd8-11ed-80c0-ab0ae1bfe1aa.html 
 
Tribune-Review: National Audubon photo contest exhibit at Buffalo Creek Nature Park 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/national-audubon-photo-context-exhibit-at-buffalo-
creek-nature-park/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Audubon Society of Western Pennsylvania works with PennDOT to create roadside 
meadows 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/lifestyles/audubon-society-of-western-pennsylvania-works-with-
penndot-to-create-roadside-meadows/article_c19df0a1-feb3-58a5-be5a-1951c02db091.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Massive elk sets new archery record; largest in Pennsylvania history 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/massive-elk-sets-new-archery-record-largest-in-pennsylvania-
history/article_2ab5fbf2-7bc6-11ed-87c7-736edab5c2e0.html     
 
Milton Standard Journal: Union County accepting farmland protection applications 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_4d72957b-0cd2-56bd-923d-543e11a32ead.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: DCNR finalizes e-bike policy for state parks and forests 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/dcnr-finalizes-e-bike-policy-for-state-parks-and-
forests/article_d83ff170-7bcf-11ed-8eab-2b732cae0eca.html 
 
Energy 
 
WJAC: Are local energy companies prepared for Thursday's snow & ice storm? 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/the-expected-winter-storm-could-cause-power-outages  
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KDKA Radio: Here’s how nuclear fusion could change the world 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/national/heres-how-nuclear-fusion-could-change-the-world 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice Acquisition Corp II plans $1.4B merger with NET Power 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/14/rice-acquisition-corp-net-power-
combination.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Fossil fuels are not the enemy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-fossil-fuels-are-not-the-enemy/  
 
Post-Gazette: Rice venture ready to 'change the world' with North Carolina power generation tech firm 
deal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/12/14/danny-rice-energy-spac-net-power-
powerplants/stories/202212140108 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fusion breakthrough is a milestone for clean energy, climate 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/fusion-breakthrough-is-a-milestone-for-clean-
energy-climate/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Yaw plans legislation to protect state’s power grid 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/yaw-plans-legislation-to-protect-state-s-power-
grid/article_9d2567df-ce66-5d3f-ac7d-26f12a739614.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: PUC offers winter storm utility safety tips 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/puc-offers-winter-storm-utility-safety-
tips/article_77146201-4461-5452-9da1-0042306a0161.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: H.H. Knoebels Sons sues Ralpho Township over solar ordinance 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/h-h-knoebels-sons-sues-ralpho-township-over-solar-
ordinance/article_88804ca8-7bd3-11ed-8354-0327d9ac355d.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Americans saving roughly $20 per fill-up as gas prices continue to decline 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/americans-saving-roughly-20-per-fill-up-as-gas-prices-
continue-decline/article_237f1998-7a38-11ed-8b5a-93f0e7f3397b.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: National award for I-579 cap project, local donations to support Pittsburgh youth 
programs 
https://triblive.com/local/national-award-for-i-579-cap-project-local-donations-to-support-pittsburgh-
youth-programs/  
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice Acquisition Corp. II sees future of natural gas in $1.4B deal 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/14/rice-acquisition-corp-deal-net-power.html 
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Waste 
 
WTAJ: Amazon’s plastic waste increased by 18 percent in 2021 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/national-news/amazons-plastic-waste-increased-by-18-percent-in-2021/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lycoming County Transfer Station to see prices increase 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/lycoming-county-transfer-station-to-see-prices-
increase/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Williamsport Transfer Station fees to increase in 2023 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/williamsport-transfer-station-fees-to-increase-in-
2023/article_46fcdcbe-7b11-11ed-902c-77c7c822372c.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Shikellamy Middle School students recycle milk jugs to create igloo for younger 
students 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/shikellamy-middle-school-students-recycle-milk-jugs-to-create-igloo-
for-younger-students/article_ebd995c6-7bd7-11ed-a280-3776eb857ab2.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Group casts doubt on Amazon’s claims of reducing plastic 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/group-casts-doubt-on-amazons-claims-of-reducing-
plastic/article_51ffd076-9824-5744-8fd5-b07ca07aa0c6.html  
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: A waste water treatment facility under construction at Modern Landfill 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/2022/12/15/waste-water-treatment-facility-
under-construction-modern-landfill/10900073002/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: EPA Fines Knouse Foods $230,000 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/ag-business/epa-fines-knouse-foods-230-
000/article_3c8f7d12-7bdf-11ed-8a3a-6ff1ad448d84.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: EPA: Knouse Foods fined $230K for 120 violations 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_cfbc0c00-d20e-58d7-b836-30cade5e5a36.html 
 
CBS21: EPA fines Knouse Foods of Central PA for 120 violations of pollution laws 
https://local21news.com/news/local/epa-fines-knouse-foods-of-central-pa-for-120-violations-of-
pollution-laws# 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Cambria Somerset Authority budget OK'd without 5% raise proposal 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-somerset-authority-budget-okd-without-5-raise-
proposal/article_cc64cbac-7286-11ed-83ec-43a47e97d354.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Blawnox real estate taxes to increase by about 10%, water and sewage bills also 
increase next year 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/blawnox-real-estate-taxes-to-increase-by-about-10-water-and-
sewage-bills-also-increase-next-year/  
 

https://www.wtaj.com/news/national-news/amazons-plastic-waste-increased-by-18-percent-in-2021/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/lycoming-county-transfer-station-to-see-prices-increase/
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: City to consider releasing $730k in ARPA funds for Authority 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/city-to-consider-releasing-730k-in-arpa-funds-
for-authority/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Vote for North Branch as River of the Year (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/vote-for-north-branch-as-river-of-the-year/article_12aac608-723b-
11ed-a675-cfbc79611173.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Morris Township supervisors hear update on lease, discuss sewage matters 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/morris-township-supervisors-hear-update-on-
lease/article_7f525d02-7bc3-11ed-aca1-dbc92ea5aab7.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Contract awarded for Stump Creek water system project 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/contract-awarded-for-stump-creek-water-system-
project/article_c3917548-7b0f-11ed-8ec7-274b0e5e89e4.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: New Indoor Hydroponic Vertical Farm Will Grow Greens for Multiple Northeast US 
Cities 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/ag-business/new-indoor-hydroponic-vertical-farm-
will-grow-greens-for-multiple-northeast-us-cities/article_eb6baf30-7b22-11ed-87e9-
eb26655ddf98.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Tyrone may try to create park at former school site 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/12/tyrone-may-try-to-create-park-at-former-
school-site/ 
Post-Gazette: Lisa Woll: How to invest to make money and change the world 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/12/15/esg-environmental-social-corporate-
governance-sustainable/stories/202212150066  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Progress showing on Southern Portion of CSVT 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/progress-showing-on-southern-portion-of-
csvt/article_674bd6a7-fcd3-5d33-b4e8-bb6a8337e9a0.html  
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